
Radio 101 Training 

Coming Soon To You! 

                                             

The Office of Public Safety Communications will soon be bringing 

Radio 101 Training to your area! 

 

The target audience for this training is all EM, law, fire, EMS, S&R and dispatch center 

staff. 

 

Training topics will include: 

●​ the proper use and care of your radio and accessories 

●​ radio etiquette – FCC rules 

●​ operability and interoperability 

●​ MAC usage and misusage 

●​ Frequency bands 

●​ Talk group dragging 

●​ …and more… 

 

 

Click on this link to schedule sign up for the training:  sign up sheet   Please enter 

your information on the appropriate region tab at the bottom of the spreadsheet.  

Please reach out to Amanda Terwilliger at 720-948-0719 or Amanda.terwilliger@state.co.us with any 

questions or to assist with scheduling. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1fth1aGrjig-ZIHcZOOEpX7E1lGNw3rxEzoOwv7xzMXE/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:Amanda.terwilliger@state.co.us
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